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BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

On February 24, 2005, an application was filed by Hartman 
Telephone Exchanges, Inc. (Hartman) Haigler, seeking to adopt 
the trade name BWTelecom.  Notice of the application was 
published in The Daily Record, Omaha, Nebraska, on March 14, 
2005.  No protests were filed; therefore, we process this 
application pursuant to the Commission’s Rule of Modified 
Procedure. 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

On July 28, 1997 in Application No. C-1560, the Commission 
granted the joint application of Benkelman Telephone Company, 
Inc. and Wauneta Telephone Company to do business as BWTelecom. 
As provided in the application, Benkelman Telephone Company, 
Inc. provided a letter of consent for the use of the trade name 
BWTelecom to Hartman.  In the current application, Hartman seeks 
to adopt the trade name BWTelecom in connection with business 
dealings in Nebraska.   

 
The addition of the new trade name will not adversely 

affect Hartmans’ managerial, technical or financial ability to 
provide service, nor will any change be made in the rates, terms 
or conditions of service presently offered by Hartman to its 
customers as a result of the adoption and use of the new name.  
Upon consideration of the application, the governing statutes 
and rules, and being fully informed, the Commission is of the 
opinion the application is in the public interest and should be 
granted. 
 

O R D E R 
 
 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission that the application filed by Hartman Telephone 
Exchanges, Inc. be and it is hereby granted. 
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 IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that Hartman Telephone Exchanges, 
Inc. file a revised tariff reflecting this trade name with the 
Commission within thirty (30) days of the date of this Order. 
 

MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 19th day of 
April, 2005. 
 
      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
      Chairman 
 
      ATTEST: 
 
 
 
      Executive Director 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


